


Part-Time Braille Instructor Wanted

Zabeehullah (Zabee) Faiz has created the "Texas Center for The Blind" which teaches Braille, Computer skills, and English as a second language, to the blind.  Islamic training will be available for interested students.  

The center is located at 2909 Hillcroft Street, Suite 330, Houston, Texas 77057.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK2]We are looking for a Braille Instructor.  This is a part-time position, for twelve hours a week, at a salary of $20 per hour.  The job does not have benefits.  The initial contract will be for four months, with the possibility of another four months.  The instructor will work at the Texas Center for the Blind's office for the twelve hours a week covered by the instructor's pay.  

Due to the Labor Day holiday, the Texas Center for The Blind will be closed on Monday, September 2, 2019. Unfortunately, the instructor will not be paid for holidays. 

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]The instructor's duties will include teaching Unified English literary Braille (UEB), and Nemeth or UEB code for Braille Mathematics.  

We would like the instructor to "start work on Monday August 5, 2019.  We envision having an introductory and an advanced course.

The fall schedule will have two terms.  The first term starts on Monday August 5, 2019, and ends on Thursday, September 26, 2019.  The second term begins on Monday, September 30, 2019, and ends on Wednesday, November 27, 2019.  This will give us approximately 17 weeks of classes.  The classes will be held on Monday through Thursday each week, from noon to 3 PM.

For further information about the Braille instructor requirements of this position, please contact Ms. Ava Carruth (E-mail: ava.carruth@gmail.com).  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To apply for  this position, please contact Mr. Zabeehullah Faiz at the Texas Center for the Blind 
(Phone: 832-742-8941, e-mail: info@helpingblindpeople.org).

To see some of Mr. Faiz's previous activities on behalf of the blind, please visit 
http://www.helpingblindpeople.org/.




